
 
I think there should be investment for sports purposes - another competitive rather than fun swimming pool for
teams to train in with required length / depth (for synchro swimmers , divers or water polo players). The
building itself looks great and should not be demolished. Teams and families visiting for competitions will add
valuable economy to tourism and infrastructure. Thanks, Robert.
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